
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 April 2005 

5. CAVENDISH ROAD/GRAMPION STREET – “NO STOPPING” 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval for the installation of “no stopping” lines at the 

intersection of Grampion Street and Cavendish Road. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the staff recommendations as set out in clause 4 of the Board agenda be adopted. 
 
 2. That the Transport and City Streets unit provide a memo updating the Board on the functioning 

of the intersection. 
 
 


